
Washington Trust provides $1.3m to Fish Co.
October 10, 2007 - Rhode Island

The Washington Trust Company's commercial lending group provided $1.3 million in working capital
lines of credit to Providence Bay Fish Co. The lines were approved in conjunction with U.S. S.B.A.
guarantee programs
The company is in the industry of importing and exporting frozen fish products. "Washington Trust is
pleased to continue its relationship with Providence Bay Fish Company," said John C. Warren,
chairman and CEO of The Washington Trust Company.
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